Have a tennis racquet you no longer use?

WTO is collecting for Public Tennis.

Racquets will be used by Public Tennis, Org. for kids and
adults training (elementary through high school) at
schools and on public tennis courts. Most of these
racquets will be given to these students and adults
(including special needs) who are unable to
afford their own. In that way, they will be able Q O
to continue to enjoy the game of tennis! /\

e Child-sized racquets in demand also!

When: Starting the week of 9/17, there will be a drop
box at the Logo Building to collect racquets.

Where: The donation event will take place at the tennis

courts on 9/23 during our Tennis in the Pink
event.

e Questions: Contact JoEllen Bitner at jobit@aol.com




